
JCRC Meeting Highlights and Meeting Minutes August 25, 2014  

 

 

 

 

Anthony Hall called the meeting to order at 6:50.  The minutes for May and July were presented, and 

Vic Koenig made a motion to accept, and Roland Boles seconded.  Vic Koenig presented the 

Treasurer’s report, with $313 in revenues from mostly dues and outlays of $379, for mowing, grilling  

and also a new fire extinguisher.  There are overall computer and wifi expenses of $289.   There is a  

$10,118 balance.  Vic Koenig also gave our mower, Lee Lowe, a pat on the back, saying he has done a 

superlative job mowing, and also doesn’t mow if it is not needed.  The budget committee has done a 

report estimating $750 in mowing expenses til the end of the year.   

 

Anthony Hall called attention to the weather and webcam, which he noted many people have found 

helpful and asked if the wifi fee of $49 per month is a worthwhile expense and held it open for a vote.   

There was a consensus to keep the wifi.  He noted there was a 12 month agreement, so we are at any 

rate stuck with it for the next six months anyways. 

 

The funfly for National Aviation Week was a good one.  There were 12 competitors and 30 visitors to 

the event.  Despite a couple landing mishaps, everyone enjoyed it.  Ed McIntire was the overall winner.   

 

September 6
th

 is the club picnic.  There will be a simple scale competition in addition to the funfly, and 

also a raffle for odds and ends.  Please bring a sidedish/desert, and family games would be good to 

bring as well.  

 

Anthony Hall noted that club elections are coming up, for club officers and one board member, and 

nominations are needed.   

 

At 7:15, there was a motion to close made by Vic Koenig, and seconded by Doug Lindauer. 

 

 

 

 

Respectfully submitted,   

Michael Lick, JCRC Secretary  

 


